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1 February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Since the end of the Covid Pandemic, we have been working hard to strengthen the 
links between school and all our parents/carers. This has included inviting families 
into school on a more regular basis to share in their children’s work, holding coffee 
mornings, exhibiting artwork, and providing parent/carer information meetings. 
 
We would like to continue to engage with our families and would love to increase the 
number of community events that are held at school. We hope to hold a Summer 
Fair this year, but to do this, we need your support. It would be wonderful if a 
‘Friends of Mottram Primary’ group could be set up where we could ask for 
volunteers to help with community events. There would be no obligation to volunteer 
as a ‘Friend of Mottram Primary’, your contribution could simply be an idea or 
resource. 
 
If you would like to join this group, then please email: smt@mottram.tameside.sch.uk 
 
We will be inviting our ‘Friends of Mottram Primary’ group to a meeting to discuss 
future events. It would be lovely to hear your ideas.   
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Bailey  
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